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True Mother has a Message for Christianity  

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

True Mother is coming to America!!! This Saturday, December 5th at 6:00 PM EST True 
Mother will be speaking from Las Vegas. She is preparing a special message specifically 
for Christians, on the one year anniversary of WCLC's founding. True Mother hopes to 
inspire Christianity to take the lead in bringing reconciliation and healing to our divided 
nation.  
 

True Mother needs our help to make sure her message is heard by the people she's 
preparing it for. A virtual convocation will be offered as a warm up to the rally. However, 
the focus is on inviting people to attend the virtual rally.  
 

I would like to recommend that you invite your contacts to come to your home for dinner, 
and watch the program together with you. That way you can share about and discuss the 
content together. You might also make it a small gathering with a few other Blessed 
Family members in your areas.  
 

To give your contact more information you can use this flyer and letter from ACLC. 
Please be sure to also register yourself and your contacts at wclc.org.  
 

If you need further support in inviting people to come, please contact our D3 ACLC 
Coordinator, Dr. Greg Agulan for more information.  
 

Please also continue to pray for True Mother's health and safety.  
Thank you for supporting this important historic moment for America. 
 

Sincerely,  
Pastor Crescentia 

 

Register now!  

  

 

  

  

 

    

 

  

 


